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Friday 17th June 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
On Monday 4th of July The Mead will be holding its very first STEAM week. 
 
STEAM is an acronym which stand for science, technology, engineering, Art and Maths. 
Within the curriculum, STEAM opportunities support children to use a variety of thinking and 
application skills which better enhances their learning. 
 
This year, as part of our STEAM week, every year group will be participating in an enterprise project.  
 
On Friday 8th July at 3:10 pm products that the children have innovated, advertised and made will be 
on sale. 
 
The EYFS sale will take place in the front Nursery playground. 
The Year one sale will take place outside the year one classrooms 
The year two sale will take place in the hall. 
 
Further details will be sent to you in the coming up next week letters, explaining the ways you can 
support your child’s year group over the next few weeks. 
 
We look forward to celebrating our STEAM achievements with you! 
 
Best wishes, 
Mrs Skilton. 
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